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Thursday 26th September 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Next Thursday 3rd October, we’ll once again, be holding a ‘School Dinner Taster Day’, when 

we’d like all children from F2-Y2 to try a school dinner.  As you will be aware, all children in 

these year groups are eligible for a hot meal each day free of charge, and we’d like to 

encourage them to give one a try even if it is just for the day.   

 

Thursday’s menu for next week will be: 
 

Roast Gammon & pineapple, roast potatoes, carrots and broccoli 

& 

Strawberry ice cream 
 

If your child has food allergies/intolerances or a medical need that we don’t already know 

about, please do come and talk to us as it is likely that we will be able to make provision for 

them. 
 

As always, if you do usually send a packed lunch into school, you’ll be 

welcome still to do so on our taster day.  We will make sure that your 

child has time to eat their packed lunch if they don’t eat the school 

dinner provided, but do please help us by encouraging them to be a Go 

For it Gorilla!  
 

 

Many thanks in anticipation of your support, 
 

Miss Norman 

 

Head Teacher 
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